
 

 

 

 

Families Bulletin 
Monday 21 July 2025 - Friday 25 July 2025 

 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 
 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

 

Please find a letter from Ms Meloni attached here. 

 

 

Have a wonderful summer. 

 

 

 

Jo Meloni 
Headteacher       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week: A   Timetable: 4 + 1 

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Families-Letter-JMI-18-July-2025.pdf


                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Key Dates 
 
Wednesday 23 July 2025    Taylor Made Uniform in School - (3.00pm - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 30 July 2025    Taylor Made Uniform in School - (3.00pm - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 6 August 2025    Taylor Made Uniform in School - (3.00pm - 6.00pm) 
Wednesday 13 August 2025     Taylor Made Uniform in School - (3.00pm - 6.00pm) 
Thursday 04 September 2025   Return to School - Years 7 and 11 
Friday 05 September 2025    Return to School - Years 7-13 
 
 

Notice board  
 

September Uniform 

Just a heads up that on  our return to school in September we will be returning to our regular uniform and our 

expectations will be that students wear school branded jumpers and ties. As previously shared we have 

reviewed our uniform  for September and I would like to remind you of some of the changes we have put in 

place. 

 

Firstly, we have added an optional navy tracksuit to our PE uniform in direct response to the request from 

students enabling them to stay warm when exercising outside over the winter months. This can be brought 

directly from Taylor Made Uniforms, our uniform supplier, or alternatively from other sport clothing providers. 

The tracksuit will replace the branded PE hoodie, which we will be phasing out. 

 

Secondly, white socks will no longer be part of our uniform, avoiding any confusion relating to how these can 

be worn. From September, students should wear navy or black socks only. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring that students arrive at school wearing the correct uniform 

and maintaining our high uniform expectations. 

 

Have an enjoyable summer break. 
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Safeguarding  
 

As always, if you are aware or have any worries regarding the safety of our students then contact our 

safeguarding team. Contact …details below: 

Safeguarding Leads: 

Mr Millican - amillican@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mr Street - pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mrs Steer - asteer@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mrs Flude - dflude@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Safeguarding Team: 

Mr Endersby - jendersby@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mrs Hunt - shunt@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mrs Valentine - hvalentine@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mr Dupoy - jdupoy@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

Mr Cowlin - pcowlin@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Mr Vallally-Godfrey - avallallygodfrey@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

 

Current Vacancies  

We have two support staff roles available at the moment. If you would be interested in any of the following or 

know anyone else who may be, please call Katie Dawson, Headteacher’s PA for more information, or apply 

directly following these links: 

● Catering Assistant 
● Cover Supervisors 

 

 

Sackville News 

For all the latest news here at Sackville, follow the link below to the news section of our website -   

Sackville News 

We also publish a half termly newsletter and the latest edition can be seen here: Sackville Newsletter.  

Next publication date: W/B 20 October 2025 
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Medication, Illness and Vaccines 
 

Medication 
To ensure that we continue to support students when they are unwell, we need to make sure our records are 
up-to-date. As a school we will continue to administer ad-hoc medication as per the consent slip you have 
completed. If you wish for this to change, please contact the relevant year team. Should your child be 
diagnosed with any new medical condition please contact us. In addition, should your 
child's medical condition change (i.e., they no longer need to use their inhaler) please contact their 
community team.  
We will continue to provide the support and medical assistance you have already agreed to unless we hear 

from you. 

 

Illness 
In order to keep the more vulnerable members of our school community safe, a reminder to inform the school 
if your child contracts any of the following: Chickenpox, Shingles, Measles or Mumps. Please call the relevant 
community office, thank you in advance. 
 

External Clubs, Sports, Services and Events  

 

Mind - West Sussex 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Performing Schools - East Grinstead          Study Smart 
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FACE Timetable 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

  Football 
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Chelsea FC Soccer Schools Player Development Trial for Girls  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinetics Fight Academy       Cricket     Cricket 
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    East Grinstead Runners     Hairdressing 

 

   

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

Holiday Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dungeons and Dragons          Children First 
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Pump Track Open Event  Her Move      Gamechangers 

 

          Click here to register  

 

 

Art of the Week 

 

Year 10 produced some amazing mock art exam final pieces, some of which are featured below.  
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